
 

 

Notice Date:  September 18, 2024 
To:   Michigan Medicaid Providers 
From:   HAP CareSource™ 
Subject:  We Partner with You - UPDATE 
 
This notification is an update to the network notification posted on August 27, 2024. Updated 
information is indicated in red.  
 
Summary 
Did you know you have a HAP CareSource™ Provider Services Representative dedicated to helping 
you find solutions? 
 
Our Provider Services Representative serve as liaisons between HAP CareSource and your practice. 
Our goal is to build collaborative and mutually-supportive relationships within our network, with a 
personal touch.  

How can we work together to meet each other’s goals and help Michigan families? 

Questions? 
Let’s talk! Find your HAP CareSource Provider Services Representative on our Contact Guide. Feel 
free to contact them with any questions! 

Thank you for your partnership. Together, we are Medicaid made for Michigan.  

 
 
 
MI-MED-P-3176898a 

https://www.caresource.com/documents/mi-med-p-3176898-network-notification-1-contracting-manager-education.pdf
https://www.caresource.com/documents/mi-med-p-3142295-provider-engagement-contact-reference-sheet.pdf

